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Bureau of Radiological Health
California Department of Health
714 P Street
Sacramento, CA 95814

Gentlemen:

This' letter is to inform you that the following
radioactive sources have been returned to us by
Western Textile Mills, South Vineyard Avenue,
Ontario, CA 91764:

Krypton 85, Model Kr 85M, s/n 024, 025,

|
207 and 208, 0.3 Curies

These radioactive sources were contained in gauges
manufactured by us and shipped to Western Textile
Mills at an earlier date. We distribute our
products containing radioactive materials under
California license GL 1856-43.

Very truly yours,

ULj'XLL| U Ufd
LYNELL LYON
Radiation Safety Department

LL/sta

CC: Western Textile Mills
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! MCASUREX CORPORATION

ONE ItESULTS WAY
CUPERTINO, CALIFORNI A 95014i

| (408) 255 1500

-


